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An Employer cannot impose the requirement that casual Employees must 
be available to work a minimum number of shifts, in order to remain on the 
Casual List.

Under the UNA Provincial Collective Agreement there is no provision for 
requiring Casuals to work a certain number of shifts. 

Article 30.03 (a) (i) states:

“No Casual Employee shall be scheduled except with the Employee’s consent.”

However, Casual Employees must keep updated on certifications and 
communications in the area in which they work.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your UNA 
local executive or Labour Relations Officer at 1-800-252-9394.

Article 30: Part-Time, Temporary and Casual Employees
 (UNA Provincial Collective Agreement 2024-2028)
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